MINUTES, HENDERSON CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING, TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2017
Meeting called to order at 6:30 P.M. at the meeting room in the City of Le Sueur in conjunction with the Le Sueur City Council to discuss operations of the Minnesota River Valley Public Utilities Commission.  Present were council members Randy Tiegs, Robyn Geldner, Jim Wartman and Mayor Paul Menne.  Also present were the Mayor and City Council members from the City of Le Sueur and City of Le Sueur staff.
Mayor Haag of Le Sueur welcomed everyone; introductions were made and Acting Le Sueur City Administrator/Public Utilities Director Jasper Kruggel provided an overview. Initial discussion centered around the 2005/2007 JPA but included many other things including future operations, capital outlay and how the communities and plant would function in the future.
No actions were taken and Mayor Menne adjourned the special meeting at 8:05 P.M.

   Respectfully Submitted
   Lon Berberich, City Clerk

